
 
    

  
     

 
  

 
        

          
   

 
 

  
    

    
      

      

    
    

     
      

    
    

     
      

     
    

    
   

 
    

      
      

    

    
 

     
      

 
 

        
     

          
 

 
    

 
  

 

 
 
 

   
         

 

THE BOROUGH COUNCIL OF CALDERDALE 
HIGHWAYS ACT 1980 – SECTION 90A 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO CONSTRUCT ROAD HUMPS 

RICHMOND ROAD, HALIFAX 

Notice is hereby given that the Borough Council of Calderdale in exercise of its powers 
under Section 90A of the Highways Act 1980 and having consulted with the Chief of Police 
proposes to construct a traffic calming scheme on Richmond Road as follows: 

location proposal 
Richmond Road, approximately 94m west of 
the western kerbline of Dene Place 

Richmond Road approximately 59.5m west of 
the western kerbline of Dene Place 

1 pair of speed cushions, each 1.9m 
long, 1.9m wide and 75mm in height 

1 pair of speed cushions, each 1.9m 
long, 1.9m wide and 75mm in height 

Richmond Road approximately 12m west of 
the western kerbline of Dene Place 

1 pair of speed cushions, each 1.9m 
long, 1.9m wide and 75mm in height 

Richmond Road approximately 16m east of the 
eastern kerbline of Dene Place 

75mm high, flat top speed table, 3.0m 
plateau, 1.2m ramps 

Documents giving more detailed particulars of the Order, including plans showing the 
affected roads, are available for inspection at Halifax Central Library, Halifax, HX1 1QG, 
from 10.00 am to 5.30 pm on Mondays to Fridays and 10.00 am to 4.00 pm on Saturdays. 
Copies of the documents can be viewed on the Council’s website at: 
https://new.calderdale.gov.uk/streets-and-transport/transport-initiatives/highway-
improvements or by using the QR code below. 

If you have any queries regarding this notice, or would like any further information such as 
copies of drawings, please email proposedtro@calderdale.gov.uk or telephone 01422 
288001 or 288002 

If you wish to object to the proposal you should send the grounds for your objection in writing 
to proposedtro@calderdale.gov.uk, or to the Head of Highway and Transportation, Mulcture 
House, Mulcture Hall Road, Halifax, HX1 1QE: to reach the Council no later than 18th April 
2025. 

Dated: 27th March 2025 

Signed: 

Aneeka Muneer 
On behalf of Head of Legal and Democratic Services 
On behalf of: The Borough Council of Calderdale, Town Hall, Halifax, HX1 1UJ 

https://new.calderdale.gov.uk/streets-and-transport/transport-initiatives/highway

